
Dear Simon 
To mitigate this disaster and save the tax industry and its users a completely unnecessary 
new level of complexity and compliance for, in most cases questionable or no benefit, it 
should be optional for companies to simply adopt the higher tax rate and associated 
franking rate.  
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
 
Nick Chancellor 
Director 
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